Thompson Fire Protection Advisory Committee
Wednesday, April 29, 2015 at 7:15 p.m.
Quinebaug Fire Station

MEETING CANCELLED

The regular meeting scheduled for April 29, 2015, at Quinebaug
Fire Station is cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be on Wednesday,
May 27, 2015 at 7:15 p.m. at Thompson Fire Engine Company.



